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Website: www.barcombe.e-sussex.sch.uk
Friday, March 19th 2021 
Dear Parents and Carers,
Class Charity Patina Fundraising – Fiver Challenge

As in previous years, Owls Class will be taking part in a ‘Fiver Challenge’. This means that the children will be given a £5 note after the Easter holidays and have to try to ‘grow’ the money over a few weeks. At the end of June, they will bring back to school the £5 plus any profit they have made. This profit will go into our Patina fund for this year to add to our class charity fundraising efforts. 

We have raised a lot of money this way over the last few years and it helps to build the children’s entrepreneurial skills as well as helping fund our participation in Patina.  There are many things they could do to try and grow their money –buy things to sell at a profit, decorate and sell ‘pet rocks’, run a ‘guess how many sweets in the jar’ competition – the possibilities are almost endless (though we cannot as yet have cake sales). The children could even get together with their friends and combine their £5s to have a bigger starting fund. 
If you are happy for your child to take part in this challenge and can guarantee that the original £5 will be brought back to school at the end of June, even if no extra money has been raised, please indicate on the slip below. 
I look forward to seeing how enterprising some of the children are and just how much they can grow their fivers!
Please return the reply slip by Thursday, April 1st.
Yours sincerely,

Mrs Force

__________________________________________________________________________________

Fiver Challenge

Child’s name ________________________________

My child would like to take part in the Fiver Challenge.

I guarantee that £5 will be returned to school in the new year along with any profit that has been made and understand that the profit will go into the Patina Fund.

Signed ___________________________ parent/carer
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